
MINUTES 

January 27, 2025 

 

The City Council of Badger met in special session at 6:30 p.m. at Badger City Hall with Mayor Chris Wendell presiding. The 

purpose of the meeting was to hold a budget workshop for Fiscal Year 2026.  Council members present: Roger Curtis, Teresa 

Larson-White, Jeff Brundige, Nathan Jones and Pam Smith.  Motion to approve the agenda was made by Jones, second by 

Curtis, all ayes, motion carried. Council, Mayor and staff discussed items to be included in the FY26 budget that begins July 

1, 2025.  Items discussed included street work, equipment needs, sewer televising, wages, rate increases for water and sewer 

as well as regular annual expenses. Also discussed was the proposed property tax rate for FY26 and other revnues.  Clerk will 

finish compiling budget figures and budget will be discussed again at the February 10th regular meeting.  There being no other 

business, motion to adjourn was made by Curtis, second by Brundige, all ayes, motion carried. Adjournment at 7:08 p.m.   

 

Glenda R. Rasmussen      

City Clerk             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


